
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 28, 2022 

  

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                                 The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair                                                                                        Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations                                      House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515                                                           Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for affordable housing infrastructure in Canaan (Falls Village) in fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Falls Village Housing Trust, located at P.O. Box 424, Falls Village, CT 

06031. 

The funding would be used to construct a multi-family affordable housing development of 16 rental units consisting of 

one, two, and three-bedrooms to house low and moderate-income working families and seniors. This would alleviate a 

critical need for affordable housing in the town. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

    Sincerely, 

       

Jahana Hayes 

            Member of Congress 
 


